
Joseph Izzo 
17 12 Land 0' Lakes Boulevard 

Lutz, Florida 33415 

February 11,2008 

Tom Walden 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Mad Hatter Utility, Inc.; Docket No. 08003 1 -WS 
Application for Amendment of Certificates 2 9 0 4  and 340-W 

Dear MI. Walden: 

I am in receipt of your letter of January 31, 2008 concerning the above-referenced 
Application of Mad Hatter Utility, Inc. It is my property that is being requested for extension of 
water service and for inclusion in both water and wastewater service territories of Mad Hatter Utility, 
Inc. I recognize that the inclusion of my property in the wastewater service territory of Mad Hatter, 
could conceivably result in the required connection to the Mad Hatter wastewater system. However, 
there is no need for wastewater service at the present time, as I am on a septic system, and my 
discussions with the principals at Mad Hatter have left me with the conclusion they have no present 
intention of requiring connection to their wastewater system. 

As such, I do believe that in the long run it is best to be in the wastewater service territory 
of Mad Hatter Utility, Inc., as well as to receive water service from them immediately. Therefore, 
I am in agreement with the extension of service to include my property in both the water and 
wastewater service territories of Mad Hatter. 

If you need any further information from me, please don't hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely,* ~, + 
Joseph Izzo 

cc: Commission Clerk (Docket File) 
Keino Young, Esquire (Staff Counselj 
F. Marshall Deterding, Esquire (Utility) 


